
Report on Friendly Cricket Tournament (Boys and Girls) Match: 

A friendly cricket tournament was organized by Youth Services and Sports 

Department, Zone Qazigund on 22nd of April,2024 at Sports Stadium, Panzath 

under the aegis of SVEEP. The inaugural match was held between Govt. Degree 

College, Qazigund (Boys) and Higher Secondary School, Y K Pora(Boys) . The 

match was won by the Govt. Degree College, Qazigund and the team proceeded 

into the finals. The final of the tournament took place between Higher Secondary 

School Vessu and Govt. Degree College Qazigund and the latter emerged 

victorious and lifted the tournament trophy.  

On 23rd of April,2024 Girls Cricket Team Govt. Degree College, Qazigund 

participated in another friendly cricket tournament organized by Youth Services 

and Sports Department, Zone Qazigund at Sports Stadium, Panzath under the 

aegis of SVEEP. A match was played between Govt. Degree College, Qazigund 

(Girls) and Govt. Higher Secondary, Vessu (Girls). The match was filled with 

thrilling moments and riveting performances by both the teams wherein the team 

of Govt. Degree College, Qazigund remained as the runner- up after giving a 

tough competition to the counterparts. 

Concurrent with awareness about SVEEP, the match also became a way to 

facilitate an environment drive for the fragile ecosystem around the Panzath 

spring present in the vicinity of the Play field. The team members and NSS 

volunteers of GDC Qazigund collected the plastic waste around the cricket field. 

The match provided an opportunity to bond beyond the college and fostered the 

spirit of teamwork and environmental stewardship in the participants and 

spectators. 

 

 

Report on Boys’ Cricket Match: 
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